# Glenwood Elementary

# PAC NEWSLETTER 11/19

#### **01 NOVEMBER 2019**

## Hello Glenwood Families.

This school year is off to a great start. We've already had our first PAC meeting, our first movie night as well as a couple of fundraisers completed! This was the first year that we've done the PAC initiative fundraiser and it surpassed our goal by more than double! We raised over \$1300! We want to thank you all for your support so far this year, we are continually blown away by the generosity of our Glenwood community. Coming up in November is our next PAC meeting, family portrait night, and the babysitting course on the Pro-D day. As always fundraisers are entirely optional. These funds are used for PAC events, fulfilling wish list items from the school and some new initiatives planned this year.

Movie Night was well attended and judging by all the kids's dancing they had lots of fun! A reminder please that parents are required to stay in the gym with their children due to liability issues, and to please help them clean up after themselves afterwards.

We hope to see you at the next PAC meeting on Monday November 18th at 6:30pm in the library.

As always we can be reached for any questions or comments at the email below.

Your Glenwood Executives,

Abby, Sylvia, Tasha, Anais, Sara and Marion

#### Contact Us

- By Email <u>Glenwood.PAC@burnabyschools.ca</u>
- FaceBook Group Glenwood Elementary School PAC

## Save the Date

### November 18th 6:30 pm - PAC meeting

• Please join us at the next PAC meeting on Monday, November 18th, at 6:30pm, in the library. PAC meetings are a great way to hear about what's coming up from the Vice-Principal, Mr. LaPlante, and the PAC, as well as meet other parents. Free childminding will be available for PAC meetings with advance registration. This is our last PAC meeting of the calendar year, the next one will be January 27th at 6:30pm.

#### November 20th - Family Portrait Night by Photo Expressions

 Just in time for the holidays, Photo Expressions will be at the school on Wednesday November 20th from 4:00 pm - 8:00 pm. Time slots can be booked online at www.photoexpressions.ca/portraits/fundraisers The sitting fee is \$26.25 (includes GST) of which 20\$ goes back to the school. You will receive a free 8x10 photo with the option to order additional prints.

#### November 22nd - PRO-D day Babysitting Course

• 'On the Go' First Aid will be offering the Babysitting Course at Glenwood for ages 11-15 on the November Pro-D day from 9:00 - 3:00. Registration forms have gone home and are also available in the office or by emailing the PAC. The cost for the course is 65\$ and a portion of this will go directly to the PAC!

#### December 13th - Holiday Market and Seasonal Craft day

• Students will get the opportunity to shop the Glenwood Market for gifts for family and friends and also make a craft to take home. This is a popular event with the students! We will be looking for volunteers and asking for donations of goods for the market. If you have any new or nearly new items that would make a good gift for a student to give a family member please consider putting them aside for this event. More information will be sent home closer to the date.

#### December 20th - Pancake Breakfast

• Another favourite Glenwood tradition! More information will be sent home closer to the event, but we will be looking for volunteers to help make this event happen. We are also in desperate need of a co-coordinator for this

event. This is the last year for the current coordinator and we are hopeful that someone will step up and shadow her in order to take this on starting next year!

# Ongoing Fundraisers

The following fundraisers run year-round and are an important part of the PAC's income. Please consider supporting them.

#### **COBS** Bread

 10% of every purchase you make at the Market Crossing COBS location will go back to the school if you mention you are raising dough for Glenwood at the checkout.

#### Lee's Bottle Depot

• Consider returning your refundable containers to the Glenwood Bin at Lee's Bottle Depot just up the hill at 7385 Buller Ave. Glenwood receives 100% of the value of the containers and you don't have to sort them! Simply drop off your bag marked Glenwood in our labelled bin inside the depot. This is a great one to have your friends and family contribute to as well!

#### Oliver's Labels

If you're purchasing personalized labels use the Glenwood link
(<a href="http://www.oliverslabels.com/GlenwoodPAC">http://www.oliverslabels.com/GlenwoodPAC</a>) and 20% of your purchase will go back to the school.

# The End!

You read the whole newsletter! Thank you! In appreciation, the PAC will be drawing names to win a gift card to Starbucks. To enter please email your name to <a href="mailto:Glenwood.PAC@burnabyschools.ca">Glenwood.PAC@burnabyschools.ca</a> The winner will be announced in our next newsletter.

Last newsletter winner was Alex Jang! Congrats Alex!